Staff Senate Meeting 
Nebraskan Student Union, Sandhills  
January 20, 2015
Present: 
Admin/ Managerial/Professional 
       Kristin Chamness, Todd Gottula, Diana Jones,
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    Mitch O’Neill, Chelsea Swarm 


Office  
           
                        Stacy Darveau, Holly Peterson   


Service 
 
   
 
Tammy Dietz, Don Wellensiek, Chris Wilson 

 
Ex-Officio  
 
 
 
Mary Chinnock Petroski 

Absent:         
Admin/Managerial/Professional           Megan Fryda

 
           Office




Paula Fuestman
 
 
Ex-Officio



Mary Chinnock Petroski 
 
 
 

I. President Swarm called the meeting to order at 10:33 a.m.   

II. Roll call was taken by Secretary Dietz. 

III. January Employee Achievement Award Recipient – Scott Seeba was acknowledged
IV. Adoption of Agenda – Motion:  Jones/O’Neill- Unanimous approval.  

V. Approval of November minutes – Motion: Jones/Peterson – Unanimous approval.   

VI. Treasurer’s Report – Darveau 

· There were four transactions recorded for this last month
1. Department of the Month – Treat Box - $18.30

2. Employee of the Month Frames - $15.98

3. Staff Recognition Breakfast - $28.77

4. Chartwells – Staff Recognition Breakfast – 1,042.50

· Current Grand Total – $1,622.45

· Motion: Peterson/Wilson – Unanimous approval

VII. Correspondence and Staff Senate website –Dietz 

· There was no correspondence this month. 

VIII. Committee Status Update – Fryda 

Professional Development  

· Did not meet again, Dee is still out.  Michelle said they may meet next month, she will keep me posted.
Employee Recognition Committee  

· Met before break and mainly discussed the Staff Recognition Ceremony that was held January 7th.  Turnout for that event was 149 and counting. 

The Communication Committee  

· Meet via email this last month.
Policy Committee  

· Is scheduled to meet the first week in February. 

IX. Staff Senate Current Business – 

· Fundraising event/ideas
· Soup Cook-Off – having one on campus for staff and faculty, possibly one during Loperville during a Football game.  Possibly looking at two different events.

· Storm Hockey – looking into the possibility of working with the Viaro Event Center to promote ticket sales that would support the Dependent Scholarship Fund.  Looking into possible future dates and other options.

- 
 

X. Future Business 

· Faculty/Staff Club to be hosted by Staff Senate at Alumni House on Friday, March 6th.
· Discussing the use of a sign-up sheet at the February meeting to ensure we have our bases covered.
XI.
Guest Speaker this month was Lucas Dart from the UNK Foundation.




Lucas was able to answer questions that Staff Senate had regarding the 



Office/Service Dependent Scholarship program that according to records was put in

place in 1997.  He went over the book value/gifts that have come into the fund.  Agree 

that Staff Senate has the ability to adjust the award criteria and recipients.  Lucas 

did recommend keeping things simple as far as criteria and allowing Financial Aid to 

continue determining those eligible.  




Lucas also shared information on the Campaign for Nebraska, which just completed.

Next meeting:  Tuesday February 17, 2015 10:30am  
 Sandhills Room 
Nebraskan Student Union 
